
South African consumers to have GM labeling

The African Centre for Biosafety reports that South African consumers have just won a hard-earned
victory, regarding the labelling of genetically modified (GM) foods. GM crops have been grown in South
Africa since 1999. However most consumers are largely unaware that their staple food, maize (or corn),
has been genetically modified. GM soya and cotton are also grown in South Africa, and a significant
amount of foodstuffs on the supermarket shelves now contain GM components or ingredients.

View the original article here: South African consumers win GM labelling victory – 
DigitalJournal.com
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